
August 29, 2010  



Today was my first hike since August 7, 2010. 

A lot has changed since then. The weather patterns have      
gotten drier, and the fall colors are definitely showing on the 
prairie.  

I started my hike today about 2:00 p.m. It was very hot and  
humidɂas there was rain in the area in the morning. I                                
reminded myself that I should have carried along my Camel-
Bak filled with water and ice. I can hike a lot longer in such 
conditions when I am able to sip on ice cold water at any time. 

The wildflowers are mostly down blooming for the year.              
However, there were still plenty today to photograph. 

)Æ ÔÈÅ ÐÈÏÔÏÓ ÌÏÏË ÄÉÆÆÅÒÅÎÔȟ ÉÔ ÉÓ ÂÅÃÁÕÓÅ ) ÄÉÄÎȭÔ ÌÕÇ ÁÒÏÕÎÄ ÍÙ 
DSLRɂa Pentax K-7 with a Sigma 180mm macro lens. Instead, 
I used a Panasonic Lumix DMC-FX75 point and shoot camera. I 
thought I would break up the routine by doing this. While I like 
the results, I find it easier to photograph with my DSLR (for   
example, focusing is easier on my DSLR). 

The photograph on page 10ɂwhile very simpleɂis one of my 
favorites. It is little bluestem, a native species.  

The photo on the top of page 12 shows big bluestem, also a  
native grass species. 

I may get out a few more times this fall, and then I am hoping 
that the northern lights make a big appearance in the next 
year. I would love to lose some sleep for that reason.  

Lyndon Anderson 








